
 

 

 
FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE 

 
The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) is reviewing the proposals listed below for 
consistency with its enforceable program policies.  Project proponents have filed a statement and 
accompanying information with the CZM Office certifying that their proposal is consistent with these 
policies.  This information is available for public inspection at the CZM Office.  Written comments may be 
submitted to the CZM Office within twenty-one days of the publication date of this Environmental Monitor, or 
as otherwise noted below.  Send hard copies of your comments to Robert.Boeri@state.ma.us.   
 
Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed at the end 
of each notice below.  Anyone having questions regarding the public comment process, or having comments 
on any project listed below should contact: 
 
  Robert L. Boeri, Project Review Coordinator 
  Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management  
  251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 
  Boston, MA 02114 
  617-626-1050 

The City of Cambridge is proposing to renew the NPDES permit #MA0101974 to discharge from 11 
Combined Sewer Overflows into the receiving waters of Alewife Brook and Charles River.  Contact Todd 
Callaghan at 617-626-1233. 

March Fourth is proposing to fill dry docks 11 and 12 at the former Fore River Shipyard, in order to create 
laydown space for unloading material from vessels berthed at an adjacent deep-water slip.  Contact Brad 
Washburn at 617-626-1064 

The Massachusetts Highway Department is proposing a statewide bridge program for the replacement, 
reconstruction, rehabilitation, and maintenance of bridges owned by Mass Highway or municipalities of the 
Commonwealth.  Contact Bob Boeri 617-626-1050. 

Distrigas of Massachusetts is proposing to renew the NPDES permit MA0020010 to discharge from 
Distrigas of Massachusetts in Everett to receiving water Mystic River.   Contact Todd Callaghan at 617-626-
1233. 

  
 


